
UNITED ST A TES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

The Honorable Edward J. Markey 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 2051 O 

Dear Senator Markey: 

August 9, 2017 

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) , I am responding to your 
letter of July 10, 2017, seeking information regarding cybersecurity issues involving NRC­
licensed nuclear power plants. Responses to your specific inquiries are enclosed. 

The NRC's Office of Congressional Affairs (OCA) will work with your staff and the other 
agencies to arrange a classified briefing for you as requested . 

If you have questions or need additional information , please contact me or Eugene Dacus, 
Director of OCA, at (301) 415-1776. 

Sincerely, 

Kristine L. Svinicki 

Enclosure: 
As stated 


